
 



                         PE Days 

We will have PE on Monday afternoons. 

All children must have navy blue or black shorts or jogging 

bottoms, a school PE t-shirt (red, blue, green or yellow), 

trainers or pumps. 

Forest School 

Our Forest School time will be every  other 

Thursday beginning on the  11th Septem-

ber. Please bring appropriate clothing to school with 

you. Such as a waterproof coat, warm trousers and     

sensible footwear e.g. old trainers or wellies.  

Important Reminders 

Reading 

Children with have a daily reading session where 

they will read to a Teacher, Teaching Assistant, group 

or independently. Please ensure that reading books 

and reading diaries are brought to school everyday. 

Don’t forget 

• Bring a water bottle in everyday with 

fresh clean water 

• Put your name on your clothing 

• Leave toys and games at home 


